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THE  OFFICIAL Newsletter OF THE VILLAGES OF BAYPORT 

 V i l l a g e s  O f  B ay p o r t  
Bay Port Colony ● Bayside ● Island Walk ● North Bay Village Condominiums 

San Marino Condominiums ● Colony Bay Condominiums ● The Gallery 
www.BayportHOA.com  

Dear Neighbors, 
 
As we wrap up our board year and 
approach our annual meeting, it’s a great 
opportunity to reflect on the past year—
celebrating our accomplishments and 
addressing the challenges we've faced. 
 
This year has certainly been memorable for 
Bayport. As many of you know, our 
drainage project has hit a pause for two 
main reasons. First and foremost, we are 
still awaiting final approval from the 
county, which is essential for us to proceed 
with the bridge work and the seawall 
adjacent to the collapsed one. While we 
have received approval from all necessary 
county departments, we are now waiting 
for the council's decision on February 19. If 
approved, we expect to resume work within 
three weeks and will push to complete the 
project as quickly as possible. 
 
The second challenge has been sourcing the 
supplies and materials needed for this 
project. Given that we are not the only 
community affected, we are in competition 
for these essential resources. 
 
Once we complete the seawall replacement 
and the drainage project, we can move 
forward with repairing the boat lift, 
reopening the north side, dredging the 
sediment that has accumulated in front of 
the bridge, and replacing all the 
compressors and aerators that were 

damaged during the storms. While we 
have a long road ahead, we are making 
significant progress. 
 
A heartfelt thanks to everyone who 
attended the budget meeting. Your 
involvement and input make it much 
easier to manage our community 
effectively. 
 
This year, we will see three board 
members stepping down, with two 
members running for re-election and a 
new candidate joining the team. 
 
This will be my final newsletter as 
President of Bayport, but I want to 
assure you that I won’t be disappearing. 
I will continue to work on the drainage 
project and the boat lift until those are 
complete, and I look forward to assisting 
the board with any projects they need 
my support on. 
 
I encourage all of you to get more 
involved. Attending just one or two 
meetings a year can make a difference in 
planning and providing input. The board 
genuinely listens to your feedback. 
Frustration often arises when topics have 
been discussed for months and decisions 
have been made, only for residents to 
want to revisit earlier points. We cannot 
move the neighborhood forward in that 
manner. Engaging in the planning 
process allows you to either support the 
decisions made or understand the 
reasoning behind them. 
 
It has been an honor to serve all of you, 
and I look forward to remaining 
involved for many years to come. 
 
Thank you, and here’s to a wonderful 
spring ahead! 
 

Best,   

Scott Barry   
President, HOA 

Waterways 
Report 
 
Neighbors, 
 

Waterways 
continues to be 
challenged but we 
are making progress. 

Myself and the waterways team have been 
on hold, while the work at the dam 
continues. Once done, we can kick into full 
gear and get the rest of all the damage 
repaired. I met with our waterways 
company this past week and 
negotiated some money back to the 
association in that they have been unable to 
get their boats in because the water is so 
low as well as we have no aerators to 
inspect.   
 

Besides that, I've been working on my rain 
dance to try and get some water back in 
these canals. 
 

It's amazing how within one year we can go 
from the highest these waterways have ever 
been to the lowest. We already know the 
blessings of living on the water, this year 
we got to experience some of the 
challenges. 
 

We will be starting a new board year in 
March with a lot of exciting projects to 
work on. Consider getting involved and 
helping down at the lift. 
 

Consider getting a group of friends 
together, take your boats and have a 
garbage  pickup on the lakes day. Don't 
have a boat? No problem, do a pond 
cleanup. 
 

I can't thank my other board members 
enough for the teamwork that was involved 
before, during and after these storms. 
 

I am blessed to work with one of the best 
boards ever.   

Happy spring. 
 

Jeannie Spencer 
Wateways Director 



Newsletter Advertising: 
IKare Publishing, Inc. 

813-991-7843 • IKarepublishing@gmail.com 
www.IKarepublishing.com 

 

HOA Sub-Associations and  
Contact Information 

 

Cortland Partners 
Island Walk 

Amy Burruezo 
amy.burruezo@cortlandpartners.com 

David Slack, President    

 

Cove at Colony Bay Condominiums 
Julie Harper, President 

 

 

The Gallery at Bayport 
Open 

 

 

North Bay Village Condominiums 
NBVINFO.com 
813-855-6865 

Allen Burchell, President 
 

 

San Marino Bay  Condominiums  
813-264-1119 

 
If you would like to place 
a FREE classified ad to 

try and sell your 
treadmill, office chair, 

boat, etc. one time, please 
email  

IKarepublishing@  
gmail.com 

 
Please put Villages Of 
Bayport in the subject 
matter. For Village Of 

Bayport residents only! 

 

 
 

Board Members of Bay Port Colony 
Property Homeowners  

Master Association 
www.villagesofbayporthoa.com  

 
President: Scott Barry  
president@villagesofbayporthoa.com  
 

Vice President : Kelsey San Antonio 
vicepresident@villagesofbayporthoa.com   
 

Treasurer: : Tony Schwartz 
treasurer@villagesofbayporthoa.com  
 

Secretary: Nicole Dunlap 
secretary@villagesofbayporthoa.com  
 

Waterways: Jeannie Spencer   
waterways@villagesofbayporthoa.com  
   
Communications:  Paul Smith 
communications@villagesofbayporthoa.com  
 

Grounds & Maintenance:  Lee Longino 
maintenance@villagesofbayporthoa.com  
 

Architectural Review: Dixie Bennett 
architecture@villagesofbayporthoa.com  
 
Bryan Hernandez , Security Officer  
 

Cortland Partners Resident Services: 
Sandra Cocuy  sandra.cocuy@cortlandpartners.com 
 

Cortland Partners Assoc. Director: Alisha Price 
Alisha.price@cortlandpartners.com 
 

Cortland Partners Director: Amy Burruezo 
amy.burruezo@cortlandpartners.com 
 

Property Management 
Greenacre Properties Inc. 
Community Association Managers 
Ray Leonard       RLeonard@greenacre.com 
 
Additional Community Information: 
 
Community Web Portal:   
http://www.greenacreproperties.com/members.html 
 
BayPort Yacht Club: 
email MembershipDirector@BPYC.club for  
information 
  
 

Visit us on the web: www.villagesofbayport.com  
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ARC—ARCHITECTURE REVIEW COMMITTEE 
 

Many ARC requests are coming through for home improvements, unfortunately many were due to damage from the last two hurricanes.  Hopefully 
this year, the hurricanes will spare our neighborhood!   
 

If homeowners take time to provide all needed information for their projects at the time of request, the ARC committee can usually get them 
approved within 1 -2 weeks.  Complex projects, might take longer. 
 

The following information should help when you have an exterior home project in mind.   
 

ARC requests, (with attachments) must be submitted online to the Greenacre system, Vantaca at: https://home.greenacre.com/login  If you have 
issues logging in or pulling up the ARC request, contact Greenacre at 813-936-4153. They will step you through the process.  Once all the 
information is in the system properly, it advances to the ARC Committee for review. 
 

Almost any modification / addition to the exterior of your property, (home, dock, boatlift, landscaping, fences, etc.) must go through the ARC to 
ensure compliance with the neighborhood’s Rules & Regulations.  The regulations are on: https://villagesofbayporthoa.com/ Click on “Important 
Documents”, then “Community Rules”.  Hopefully, the revised rules that were voted in at the July 22, 2024 Board Meeting should be registered 
with the State and posted. If not the previous rules from 2021 are there. 
 

Read the rules on what is accepted, get the details from your contractor or supplier and send a detailed ARC request with dimensions, materials, 
colors. Attach color photos (usually from brochure), and a property survey showing placement of project. An architectural rendering or a CAD 
(Computer Aided Design) is required in some cases. A photo of the front of your home in many cases is needed, the ARC needs to ‘see’ what you’re 
planning in order to approve as quickly as possible.  
 

Before you work with a contractor, let your neighbors know what you are planning.  Consider whether your project might impact their view (fence, 
enlarging lanai or deck, etc.) and perhaps agree on some changes. Obstructing a neighbor’s view can prevent some projects from being approved. 
 

ARC approval can take up to sixty (60) days. This is unusual, but if there are issues with the request or detailed information is not included, people 
not available, responses are slow; it can easily take 3-4 weeks. Don’t schedule a project start date until your request has been approved (if you must, 
it should be at least 2 months out). The ARC will always try to get approvals done quickly.  
 

If you have questions or would like to see information in the next newsletter from the ARC, please let us know at 
Architecture@villageofbayporthoa.com              Happy Spring everyone ! 
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Villages of Bayport Resident for 26 years 
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Hillsborough County Customer Service Center - At Your Service 
https://service.hillsboroughcounty.org/311/  

 
At Your Service allows you to make Hillsborough County online 
service requests 24 hours-a-day, 7 days-a-week. Your request 
will be routed directly to the team responsible for providing that 
service. This is where any issues with Roads, Sidewalks, or 
Canals should be reported! REMINDER: HILLSBOROUGH 
COUNTY is SOLEY RESPONSIBLE for maintaining Roads, 
Sidewalks, and Canals. 
 

Requests are monitored during regular business hours. 
 

For best results, Sign Up for a new customer service center 
account so that you can track the progress of your requests. 
 

Any information included is not confidential and is subject to 
Public Record Laws of the State of Florida and will be provided 
upon request. Any information included cannot be deleted or 
retracted once submitted.  
 
Do not use this system to report emergencies.  Please call 9-1-1 
to report emergencies. 

A Message from 
Tampa Electric 

    
Utility lines can easily be 
damaged by planting trees, 
installing fences, etc.  Avoid 
potential service interruptions 
for you and your neighbors.  
Call 811 two full business 
days before you begin your 
project to have utility lines 

marked for free.  Digging on a Saturday?  Call 811 by Thursday. 
 

For additional information visit sunshine 811.com or 
www.tampaelectric.com/callbeforeyoudig . 
 
I know many people have expressed concern for elderly 
neighbors that may need help or assistance. The Department 
of Elder Affairs offers a very good online Quick Resource 
Guide.: 
https://elderaffairs.org/resource-directory/quick-resource-guide/ 
 

If you suspect this may be a case of elder abuse, you can also 
report to AHCA: 
https://ahca.myflorida.com/contact-ahca/filing-a-complaint  
 

General Social Services information may be found here: 
https://www.hillsboroughcounty.org/en/residents/social-services 
 

Mental Heath Resources may be accessed here: 
https://www.hillsboroughcounty.org/en/newsroom/2022/05/06/
mental-health-resources-available-all-around-the-county  
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How to say NO!! 
Content provided by 

MayoClinic.com 
 

Be honest with yourself. Is your plate piled too high with 
deadlines and obligations that you're trying to squeeze in be-
tween meetings? Are you trying to cram too many activities into 
too little time? If so, stress relief can be as straightforward as just 
saying no - or no more. 
 
Why say no? 
There are countless worthy requests out there just waiting to 
decrease the amount of free time you have, and increase your 
level of stress. So, it's easy to create stressful situations in your 
life, if you don't turn down requests for your time and talents. 
 
Who will make costumes for the school play or coach your 
children's Little League team if you don't? The answer may not 
be simple, but you should still consider these reasons for making 
sure it's not you. 
 
 Saying no can be good for you. Saying no is not a selfish act. 

In fact, it may be the most beneficial thing that you can do 
for your family and your other commitments. When you say 
no, you'll be able to spend quality time on the things you've 
already said yes to. 

 
 Saying no can allow you to try new things. Just because 

you've always helped plan the company softball tournament 
doesn't mean that you have to keep doing it forever: Saying 
no will free up time to pursue other hobbies or interests. 

 
 Yes isn't always the best answer. If you're overcommitted 

and under a lot of stress, you've got a much better chance of 
becoming sick, tired or just plain old crabby, which doesn't 
benefit you or anyone else. 

 
 It's important to recognize the power of other people. Let 

those a round you come through. Although others may not 
do things exactly the same way you would, you can learn a 
valuable lesson by allowing others to help, while gaining 
treasured free time. 

 

When to say no 
Sometimes it's tough to determine which activities deserve your 
time and attention. Use these strategies to evaluate obligations - 
and opportunities - that come your way. 
 
 Find yourself. Saying no helps you prioritize the things that 

are important to you. You'll gain time that you can commit 
to the things that you really want to do, such as leaving work 
at a reasonable hour to make time for a mind clearing run at 
the end of the day. Examine your current obligations and 
overall priorities before making any new commitments. Ask 
yourself if the new commitment is important to you. If it's 
something that you feel strongly about, by all means do it. 

 
 Weigh the yes-to-stress ratio. Is the new activity that you're 

considering a short- or long-term commitment? Taking an 
afternoon to bake a batch of cookies for the school bake sale 
will take far less of your precious time than heading up the 
school fundraising committee for an entire year. If an 
activity is going to end up being another source of stress in 
your life - especially for the long term - take a pass. 

 
 Let go of guilt. If friends want to get together for an 

impromptu evening out on the town when you've already 
scheduled a quiet evening at home with your partner, it  is 
okay to decline their offer. Do what you've set out to do and 
don't veer off that path because of  feelings of guilt or 
obligation. It will only lead to additional stress in your life 

 
 Keep your current commitments in check. If you have 

relatives coming over for dinner, don't go overboard. Maybe 
order a pizza or ask everyone to bring a dish to share. 

 
 Sleep on it. Are you tempted by a friend's invitation to 

volunteer at your old alma mater or join a weekly golf 
league? Take a day to think over the request and respond 
after you've been able to assess your current commitments as 
well as the new opportunity. 

 
How to say no 
No. Nope. No thank you. See how simple it is to say one little 
word that will allow you to take a pass on the things that aren't a 
priority? Of course, there are always instances when it's just not 
that easy. Here are some things to keep in mind when you need 
to say no: 
 
 Practice full disclosure. Don't fabricate reasons to get out of 

an obligation. The truth is always the best way to turn  
 
 Let them down gently. Many good causes land at your door, 

and it can be tough to turn them down. Complementing the 
person or group's effort while saying that you're unable to 
commit at this time helps to soften the blow and keep you in 
good graces. 

 
Saying no won't be easy if you're used to saying yes all the time. 
But learning to say no is an important part of simplifying your 
way to a better, less stressful life for both you and your family. 
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